
 

 

 

 

         1st September 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Reminder - Year 7 Meet the Tutor & Parent Information Evening – Thursday 4th 
September 2025 

I am writing to remind you about our forthcoming Year 7 Meet the Tutor and Parent 
Information Evening, which will take place on Thursday 4th September, starting 
promptly at 6.00pm. 

This is an opportunity to meet your child’s tutor and hear key information about how 
we work at Harrow Way. The evening will be split into two parts, with staff and 
prefects on hand to guide you on arrival. 

We look forward to seeing you then. 

 

Yours faithfully, 
Mrs DL German 
Headteacher 

 


